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From: "Danaher, Katie" <Katie.Danaher@maine.gov>
To: 'Margaret Roberts' <mlroberts80@gmail.com>, "Peaslee, Ronald J" <RONALD....
CC: "gef@portlandmaine.gov" <gef@portlandmaine.gov>, David Petruccelli <petr...
Date: 2/12/2015 11:46 AM
Subject: RE: SFMO approval for 216 Ludlow St, Portland Maine daycare inspection. 
Attachments: M Ligotti.pdf

Hi all, 
Here is the electronic version of the passed fire inspection that is electronically submitted to our division 
from the State Fire Marshal's Office.  Typically passed indicates there were no plan of correction items 
identified and the provider was in compliance with life safety codes.  Please let me know if additional 
information is necessary.  
Thanks 
Katie 

Katie Danaher, LSW
Child Care Licensing Specialist
Office - (207) 215-1032
Facsimile - (207) 287-9304
TTY: Call 711 (Maine Relay)

Division of Licensing and Regulatory Services
Integrity - Openness - Quality - Safety - Trust - Validation
 http://www.maine.gov/dhhs/dlrs/Licensing/children/daycare-nursery.html 

-----Original Message-----
From: Margaret Roberts [mailto:mlroberts80@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 9:17 AM
To: Peaslee, Ronald J
Cc: Danaher, Katie; gef@portlandmaine.gov; David Petruccelli
Subject: SFMO approval for 216 Ludlow St, Portland Maine daycare inspection. 

Hi there Inspector Peaslee, 

I'm not sure if you recall, but you completed a State Fire Marshall's inspection for a home daycare for me 
at 216 Ludlow Street in Portland, on Monday, January 26, a few weeks back before our first big storm. 
Thank you! 

I know your paperwork & approval were submitted, as the City of Portland pushed through my City Fire 
Marshall and Building Code inspections, which I had on Tuesday this week. They have asked for a copy 
of the SFMO approval to complete their paperwork to proceed for the Change of Use through the City of 
Portland. Is there a copy of anything you'd be able to email me a PDF of to send to them?

After speaking with Norm (the State Fire Marshall administor) yesterday, I'm understanding your 
paperwork goes straight to DHHS, electronically--he stated that there is nothing other than my license to 
be issued for the record. I'm hoping there is some written correspondence I can offer the City so that they 
may satisfy their paperwork. 

I am in a bit of a predicament  because all these moving pieces are interconnected and the license being 
issued is also waiting for the City paperwork and approval of the Change of Use. 

I'll look forward to hearing back from you at your earliest convenience, and have cc'd the DHHS case 
manager, Katie Danaher; Portland Fire Marshall, Cap't David Petruccelli; and the City of Portland Building 
Inspector, George Froehlich in this correspondence. 
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Thank you kindly for your time regarding this matter. 

Sincerely,
Margaret LR Ligotti
216 Ludlow Street
Portland, ME 04102
_____________________
c 207-522-8231
mlroberts80@gmail.com


